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As of January 1 we will no longer be allowed to drive this truck 

in California due to changing smog regulations.  We’d like to 

sell it out of state and replace it.  If you have any suggestions on 

how or where to sell it, please let us know. If you’d like to do-

nate a truck to FFLM or contribute funds toward the purchase 

of a new truck, please contact us. 

By January 1, 2020 we will have to replace our refrigerated 
truck, for the same reason.  A number of sources who donate 
food to our ministry will not allow us to pick up food without a 
refrigerated truck.  Again, please let us know if you have any 
ideas on how to assist with this. 

FFLM in Need of New Trucks 

Saturday, November 17, 9 am to 12 pm 

At the Chino Senior Center 

13170 Central Ave  

Volunteers are needed to assist at the an-

nual Thanksgiving food distribution. 

This is a wonderful opportunity to share 

God’s love and serve our community.  

We also need donations to meet the tre-

mendous need.  Each of the past two 

years FFLM has supplied over 650 fam-

ilies with food for a 

Thanksgiving meal. 

We appreciate your 

help! 

Mark your calendars, Sunday, November 4, for 

this exciting musical celebration with an amazing 

choir. Canned food and donations will be collect-

ed to benefit Food For Life Ministry.  The concert 

will be held at Community Church of Norco, 3871  

Valley View Ave., in Norco. 

For I was hungry and you 

gave me food  . . . 

                            Matthew 25:35a 



  

   
 

WILL YOU HELP? 

Food For Life Ministry needs help with: 

• Coordinating the warehouse 

• Contacting food sources 

• Creating and maintaining relationships with churches 

• Office and computer work 

• Driving trucks (on call or scheduled) 

• Maintaining the website 

All of these are volunteer positions. If you can help, contact a 

board member, or Carl Hampton at 

carl_hampton@chino.K12.ca.us 

 

FFLM would like to buy a warehouse 

so we can save the money now going to 

rent payments. Do you have a ware-

house or know of a warehouse?  Will 

you contribute to the purchase of a 

warehouse?   

We need a six thousand square foot fa-

cility with fenced yard, and have budg-

eted $900,000 for the purchase. 

Contact Chris Porter at 909-664-5335, 

or Allbert Vande Steeg at 909-553-6189 

for more information about  partnering 

with FFLM in this way. 
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Cindy Vande Steeg…………….Secretary   (909) 576-3427 

Chris Porter……………………Treasurer    (909) 664-5335  

Lee Manuel……………...Board Member    (909) 519-7730 

Bernie Gabrielse…………Board Member   (909) 917-3491 

Richard Fierro…………...Board Member   (909)  261-0488 

Al Vande Steeg…………………..Advisor  (909)  553-6189 

Roy Tjaarda………………….IT Manager 

 

Warehouse and Offices 

4712 Cheyenne Way, 

Chino, CA 91710 

Phone: 909-627-FOOD (3663) 

Website: www.foodforlifeministry.org 

 

Warehouse hours: 

Tuesday 4:00 - 6:00 p.m. 

Thursday 4:00 - 6:00 p.m. 

Saturday 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 noon 

Food For Life Ministry First Annual  
Golf Tournament 

Friday, October 26, 2018, 8:00AM              
at El Prado Golf Course 

Be a part of history and participate in our inaugural 
FFLM golf tournament. If you are a golfer, please 
register to golf; if you have a business, please be an 
event sponsor.  If you’d like to sponsor a hole, be a 
tee sign sponsor, donate money towards the pur-
chase of raffle gifts, or simply be available to help 
the day of the tournament, we need you.  There is 
something for everyone to do and to help with.   

• Be a golfer--$125 

• Be a Tee Sign Sponsor--$100 

• Be an event sponsor $500-$7500 

• Be an apparel sponsor 

• Donate a raffle gift or gifts 

• Donate financially to Food for Life Ministry 


